
LUBANZI

Dusty strawberry. Light 
bubbles. Fun. Pink. A 
gentle river dance on the 
tongue. Strawberry and 
lemon, honeysuckle, 
pebble stone.

Rosé Bubbles

“Best Buy”
- WINE ENTHUSIAST

LUBANZI

Dusty strawberry. Light 
bubbles. Fun. Pink. A 
gentle river dance on the 
tongue. Strawberry and 
lemon, honeysuckle, 
pebble stone.

Rosé Bubbles

“Best Buy”
- WINE ENTHUSIAST

LUBANZI

Dusty strawberry. Light 
bubbles. Fun. Pink. A 
gentle river dance on the 
tongue. Strawberry and 
lemon, honeysuckle, 
pebble stone.

Rosé Bubbles

“Best Buy”
- WINE ENTHUSIAST

LUBANZI

Dusty strawberry. Light 
bubbles. Fun. Pink. A 
gentle river dance on the 
tongue. Strawberry and 
lemon, honeysuckle, 
pebble stone.

Rosé Bubbles

“Best Buy”
- WINE ENTHUSIAST

LUBANZI

Dusty strawberry. Light 
bubbles. Fun. Pink. A 
gentle river dance on the 
tongue. Strawberry and 
lemon, honeysuckle, 
pebble stone.

Rosé Bubbles

“Best Buy”
- WINE ENTHUSIAST

LUBANZI

Dusty strawberry. Light 
bubbles. Fun. Pink. A 
gentle river dance on the 
tongue. Strawberry and 
lemon, honeysuckle, 
pebble stone.

Rosé Bubbles

“Best Buy”
- WINE ENTHUSIAST


